
From: Location Enquiries  
Sent: 13 October 2023 15:30 
To: Josh Lawlor 
Subject: RE: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2023/4241/P 
 
Good afternoon Josh, 
 
Application ref: 2023/4241/P 
 
Address: 
31 Daleham Gardens 
London 
NW3 5BU 
 
The Proposed Work: 
Erection of six-storey building providing 14 flats and associated works (for 
consultation 5 x 1 beds, 4 x 2 beds, 5 x 3 beds). 
 
Thank you for your consultation. 
 
I can confirm that London Underground Infrastructure Protection has no 
comment to make on this planning application. 
 
This site is adjacent to Network Rail assets. Please contact them directly to 
query what affect, if any, the proposals will have on their railway. 
 
This response is made as TfL Railway Infrastructure Manager under the “Town 
and Country Planning (Development Management Procedure) Order 2015". It 
therefore relates only to railway engineering and safety matters. Other parts of 
TfL may have other comments in line with their own statutory responsibilities. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Mehmet Kani AIstructE ACIRO | Safeguarding Engineer 
LU/DLR | Infrastructure Protection | Engineering 
Transport for London 

7th Floor Zone B, 5 Endeavour Square, Stratford E20 1JN 

 

 


